
Important Notice: Upcoming Adjustments to 

Our Fees 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some upcoming changes 

to our fee structure that will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

In order to continue providing you with the highest quality of service and to keep up with the 

rising costs of operations, we find it necessary to adjust our fees as follows: 

• Service A: [New Fee] 

• Service B: [New Fee] 

• Service C: [New Fee] 

We understand that changes in fees can be concerning, and we want to assure you that we are 

committed to delivering exceptional value and service. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


